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Dear Parents: 
 
On Friday, June 7, 2024 the senior class will be sponsoring the All-School Prom. The dance will be held from 6:30 
PM to 10:00 PM at The Buffalo History Museum located at 1 Museum Ct, Buffalo, NY 14216. 
 
• Entrance will open at 6:30 PM 
• No one will be admitted after 7:00 PM, and everyone is expected to stay until 9:30 PM 
• If you are providing transportation, please be prompt in picking up at 10:00 PM 
• Cost will be $75.00 per person. You may pay by bookbill, cash, check, or credit card 

 
The school rules apply at the event: most importantly no student or guest may use, possess, or be under the 
influence of any controlled substance. These rules are intended to make the dance safe and enjoyable for 
everyone. SEM students and parents are responsible for their guests. Faculty members will chaperone the event.  
Please complete the permission slip below and return it to the Main Office to purchase your tickets.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Eva Cunningham    
Dean of Students    
 

I understand that Prom is a school-sponsored event and that the Honor Code applies fully. 
 
Student Signature:  
Student's Guest Name:  
 
I understand that if my daughter,        , or their guest do not adhere to school 
rules regarding drug, tobacco, and alcohol use, they will be isolated until I arrive at the dance. I understand that 
my daughter will be subject to disciplinary action. 
 
During the time of the dance, I can be reached by phone: 
Home:        
Cell:        
 
Parent/Guardian Name:        Date:  

Signature:  
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